
 
Department of Natural Resources and Parks 
Wastewater Treatment Division 
Community Services and Environmental Planning 
King Street Center, KSC-NR-0505 
201 South Jackson Street 
Seattle, WA 98104-3855 
 
 

C R E A T I N G  R E S O U R C E S  F R O M  W A S T E W A T E R  

 
 
January 8, 2013 
 
 
Invitation to meet with King County’s Magnolia CSO Control Project Team January 26 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
We are writing to you to invite you to drop in at an informal get together to learn about King 
County’s design for the South Magnolia Combined Sewer Overflow Control Project.  As you 
may already know, a portion of this project will be constructed on 32nd Avenue West.   
 
On Saturday, January 26th, 2013, from 10 a.m. to 12 noon, we will meet with interested 
project neighbors and community members on the west side of 32nd Avenue West, south of 
the Howe Street Bridge.  We are inviting you and your neighbors to attend to learn more about 
construction, which is scheduled to begin in late 2013. Our team will be on hand to walk you 
through the construction options for 32nd Avenue West, tell you how we will address potential 
impacts, and hear your thoughts and concerns.  
 
While January weather in Seattle will likely be wet and cold, we appreciate your joining us to 
hear about work on your street. We are holding this briefing outdoors at the location where 
work will occur in hopes it will be convenient for you to attend.  We will provide light 
refreshments including hot coffee and cocoa.  We encourage you to drop by anytime between 
10 a.m. and noon.  You are welcome to stay a short time or for the entire briefing. 
 
Please contact me if you need special accommodations to attend this meeting at 
monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov or 206-263-7301.   
For more information, you can visit 
www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/SMagnoliaCSOStorage.aspx. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Monica Van der Vieren 
Community Relations Lead 
South Magnolia CSO Control Project 


